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December 6, 2023       Sent via Email 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
RE:   CANADIAN NIAGARA POWER INC.,  

2024 4TH GENERATION INCENTIVE RATE-SETTING APPLICATION 
EB-2023-0009 

              
 
On August 17, 2023, Canadian Niagara Power Inc. (“CNPI”) filed an IRM rate application 
to adjust its electricity distribution rates and rural and remote rate protection funding 
effective January 1, 2024. On September 29, 2023, the OEB issued its Procedural Order 
No. 1 in this matter, and CNPI has since complied with all requisite timelines under that 
Procedural Order. 
 
In the event that the Board is unable to issue its Decision and Order in the matter of EB-
2023-0009 for implementation of electricity distribution rates on January 1, 2024, CNPI 
requests that its existing rates be made interim on December 31, 2023. 
 
Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Oana Stefan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
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